




    If there is not currently a method of doing this, a method should be created.
    Since provincial and territorial governments regulate these independent companies, could I PLEASE get some
help to do this.
    I am going to put my trust and faith in my provincial government to help me out.
    Please respond when you get back from your Christmas break. Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to you
and yours
 
Regards
Wade Collinge
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